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To:
School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel
RE:                  School Holidays for 2016
On behalf of all of us here at RGM, we wish you a Happy and Successful New Year 2016!

We have entered your school holidays for 2016 and we ask you to please review those days we entered. 

If your school offers programs longer than 2 years in length, we have also entered the 2017 Holidays. 

If you have any additions or changes to those dates entered, please contact Ana Paredes via email at ana_paredes@rgmsms.com or Johanna Gonzalez at johanna_gonzalez@rgmsms.com.
Thank you, 

Rafael
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